From: jjordan8@mac.com To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov

CC: RDePue@aol.com, michellemooney@sbcglobal.net, hmoseley@wi.rr.com, crablake@sbcglobal.net,

mmaierle@hotmail.com, dlyon@mercyhousing.org, lkuklinski@mercyhousing.org

Sent: 10/13/2010 7:08:32 A.M. Central Daylight Time

Subj: Mercy Housing

## Nik;

I have attended most of the presentation meetings that Mercy has made with regard to this project and find their latest plan not only workable but desirable.

I appreciate that they were not only bringing a project to our area that is needed, but were flexible and creative in their dealings with a diverse group of concerned citizens.

I do hope that US Bank co-operates with their redesign of the drive through bank lanes as that would be the frosting n the cake.

Jeff Jordan